
        

  

Ski & Snowboard Club-Thank you to those students who brought their forms in.  The 

ski and snowboard club still has spots left for all snow enthusiasts. If you still want to 

join, bring your completed form to Ms. Brant's room 209 ASAP! Forms will be collected 

until we fill all our spots. 

 

Choir-Could the choir please meet in the band room at the start of lunch for a brief 

meeting.   

 

Grade 7 boys volleyball after school today. 
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